PUBLIC SAFETY
BUILDING
PROJECT

Weekly Project Updates and
7-Day Look-Ahead

Here is a look-ahead at the construction work planned for the Public Safety Building,
from April 19, 2021 to April 23,2021

Project Overview:

Construction of a combined public safety building commenced in December 2020 on the site of the former Town
Hall at 26 Bryant Street. The new building will house the staff and equipment of Fire, Police, and Dispatch
departments. The new combined Public Safety Building will replace two older Town buildings: Police Station at
600 High Street (built in 1962) and the Fire Station at 436 Washington Street (built in 1930). The new building is
scheduled to open in the fall of 2022.

What to expect April 19, 2021 (Monday) through April 23, 2021 (Friday):

e The project site remains closed to the public.

e The project site will be closed on Monday, April 19 in observance of Patriots’ Day.

e Dewatering system is currently in operation on-site and will remain operational throughout the remainder
of the excavation work.

e Contractor, A.J. Welch, will continue excavation for the foundation footings throughout the site. (Note:
Excavation for footings involves trench excavation; smaller scale than the bulk excavation of the site that
occurred in January and February).

e Crews began the work to mobilize the concrete and layout footings, piers, and grade beams on Monday,
April 12 and will continue this work until completion. (See attached aerial photo, taken April 14.)

e Localized excavation and shoring for the sewer ejector slab, the oil/water separator, and the garage waste
ejector slab with begin on April 19. (This excavation is small and localized to site-specific areas of the
project site).

e Trucks may be entering and exiting the site along Bryant Street, hauling material to the site.

e No additional traffic impacts or pedestrian impacts are anticipated during this week.

Construction Hours:
e Crews will be working onsite Tuesday through Friday, from 7:00 AM to 3:30 PM

Project Team Contact Information:
e Immediate issues or concerns, please contact the Dedham Town Manager’s Office at 781-751-9100.
e For general questions or concerns, please contact the project team at psb@dedham-ma.gov

e For more information about the Public Safety Building Project, please visit the project website at
www.dedham-ma.gov/psb

Note: To subscribe to the Public Safety Building Project e-mail notifications, click here to provide your name and
email address.
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